
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

1-25-2023—Positive Resident  

Dear Residents and Family Members: 

We’ve been reporting on isolated Covid cases over the last few weeks, and some of our 

affected residents will be completing their isolation periods soon.  Several of those folks 

are feeling much better, and the others are hoping to turn the corner soon.  Yesterday, our 

diligent contract tracing identified one more resident testing positive for Covid on one of 

the affected units.  The NYS and local Departments of Health were notified, and the 

resident will join the other residents currently isolating and is on transmission based 

precautions.     

As you are aware, visitation to the facility will be accessible to you despite our active 

respiratory cases.  If you are visiting Unit 1 North or 2 North, you must wear a gown, 

gloves, and N-95 mask until further notice.   Visitors to the South side units must wear 

a well-fitted mask at all times while in the building and follow the 2 visitors at a time per 

resident protocol currently in place.  

Resident specific questions or concerns should be directed to our nursing, social work, or 

administrative staff, and you should monitor this website frequently for any facility related 

news.    

Be safe and be well. 

 

Pat Ludington, RN 

Administrator 


